
On October 2, 2023 the City of Wauchula Commission, in its dual role as City of Wauchula 
Community Redevelopment Agency Board, met for a workshop. 
 
Members present were Neda Cobb, Russell Smith, Keith Nadaskay, Sherri Albritton and Gary 
Smith. 
 
Nadaskay recessed the Commission Meeting and called to order the Meeting of the Board 
of Directors of the Wauchula Community Redevelopment Agency 
 
Review/Update the CRA Revitalization Grant 
Newman addressed the Board and explained she did not receive the data she needed in time to 
present this item and asked to continue the topic to the October 9, 2023 meeting.  
 
CRA Project Updates 
Newman addressed the Board and provided updates on current CRA projects.   
 
With no further business to discuss, Nadaskay adjourned the workshop at 6:56 p.m.  
 


